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Hello,

The North West Marsh is at the end of the OK river before it flows into Marsh Lake. It is a wonderful place but it needs
help.

Basically it needs watering. It drys for a number of different reasons. At this time, the water levels are very low in the
marsh.

Is there a way the current work at OK Fall could contribute water to the marsh?

Removal of the dikes along the south south east portion of the marsh could be helpful. Even a hole in the dyke would
work.

Also there is blackberry growing in that corner. My fear is that it will take over the whole dike. It is still not to big to be
removed by hand.

I thank you,

Carol Latimer
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